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The Waverly Park Board of Directors has emailed the official notice of the April 18, 2021, Waverly Park Homeowners
Association (WPHA) Annual Members Meeting.

WP homeowners of record with an email address on the WP Email List should have received their notice on 3/16/2021.
Paper notices were mailed to the four homeowners without email addresses on file.

The WPHA membership approved a By-laws amendment at the April 2019 meeting allowing email delivery of meeting
notices.

Readers on Facebook's WP Homeowners Group aware of homeowners who did not receive a notice should ask them to
contact the board.

All WP homeowners and residents are welcome to subscribe to the WP Email List by sending email
to 2wppress@gmail.com

Please email any comments directly to the board: wpha.bod@gmail.com
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